

Kitwell Newsletter September 2018



Some news to share......

Mr Kendrick

Choir has started up again and will be taking place during school time every Monday afternoon for years 4-6. Look out for the date for our annual Christmas Concert.

Guitars lessons have started for our Year 4-6 children so please make sure guitars are in school every Tuesday when guitar teacher Mr. Reed will be in school.

If you have not yet returned your GDPR Photo and Video Consent letter then please do this as soon as possible.

The letter can be found on our school website or you can get a paper copy from the office.

Mrs Pincher/Miss Cooper

Welcome back! Looking forward to the term ahead. Please ensure PE kits are in school and earrings are out for PE on Thursdays. Forest School is on Fridays – see separate letter.

Mr Dooley

Welcome back! Class 4 will have PE on Thursday afternoons this term with our first lesson taking place on Thursday 13th September. Thank you.

Miss Southall

Welcome back! We have enjoyed our first few weeks as a class. Just a reminder that reading books, diaries and PE kits should be in school everyday.

Miss Childs

Welcome back! Look out for the newsletters, home learning grids and topic overviews. PE is on a Friday – please have your kits in school. Thank you.

Mrs Marsh - Attendance

Lets make this term an excellent one for punctuality and attendance. Doors open at 8.50am and close at 9.00am. If you arrive after 9.00am you need to go to the main reception to inform the office that your child has arrived late. Registers can then be amended. Please do not knock on the classroom door.

If you know your child is not going to attend school please call on the day as reasons need to be added to the register as soon as possible. This also prevents phone call having to be made to parents.

Kitchen

Welcome back!

On Thursday 4 October we will be hosting a special school brunch day (letter already sent). We have stopped providing bacon sandwiches on a Wednesday however, we will now be offering daily cheese toasties, smoothies and or pancakes, all 50p each. This proved to be very popular in the weeks leading upto the summer holidays. We will continue to provide a selection of toast, milk and various bottled drinks every day. Thank you. Miss Larcombe



Kitwell Newsletter September 2018



Dates for your Diary

School Brunch Day – Thurs 4 October

Parents Evenings – Tues 16 October

Parents Evenings – Wed 17 October

Flu Immunisations – Thurs 18 October (Reception – Y5)

Attendance for 04.09.18 - 07.09.18

CLASS	%
RLKC	93.3
1BH	94.2
2RJ	98.3
3LH	96.0
4RJ	95.1
5NS	92.9
6CC	94.2
TOTAL	94.9

Our School target is 96%

EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! DAYS OFF SCHOOL ADD UP TO LOST LEARNING

Autumn Term Dates 2018

Mon 3 September to Fri 21 December

Half Term Holiday Mon 29 October to Fri 2 November

PLEASE NOTE: Closed INSET day Fri 26 October

Spring Term Dates 2019

Mon 7 January to Fri 12 April

Half Term Holiday Mon 18 February to Fri 22 February

We have an open-door policy here at Kitwell, so please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss any aspect of school life.

A Parents' Suggestion Box can also be found in the school entrance. Please feel free to post any suggestions/ideas that you might have into this box.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S M Shevels Head teacher